
I strongly urge all  Representatives to oppose this bill.  
  
This bill promotes nothing positive for Oregon. We all love this beautiful state and there are already laws 
in place to keep it beautiful. 
This bill will destroy existing large and small businesses and discourage more from starting. Any bill 
should be with the intent for Oregon to thrive in a positive way for it's citizens and countryside. This bill 
would greatly suffocate all. 
There are already existing models of this type of action and direction that other counties and states have 
taken. Study those models and you will see this bill is not what Oregon needs. 
  
Thank you for your time. 
  
Heather E. Brown 
21663 Bridge Creek Rd SE 
Silverton, OR 97381 
  
  
 


